
Parks and Recreation Commission 

STEAP Grant Committee, East Granby, CT 

April 10, 2024, Meeting 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:08AM 

Attendees:  Keith Antiuk, Rick Granger, Erika Fairlie, Patrick Gill, 
Patrick Mckenney, Alicia Van Neil 

 

1. Discussion had by the group regarding parking, pickleball and 
basketball courts.  Meeting to be set-up to discuss quote, 
which is outdated now, to see how to maximize the project 
with the money received with the least amount of impact on 
the wetlands.   

2. Recommendation to have double wide doors to allow for easy 
maintenance of the pickleball courts. 

3. Question of who pays for the electricity of EG Farms.  Alicia 
Van Neil to follow up with DPW. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05AM 

 

Submitted Respectfully By: Alicia Van Neil 


